From: Goode

Sent: 2025/02/28 11:21 AM

To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Brown, Patrick - Mayor
<Patrick.Brown@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: City File number OZS-2024-0062

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Please pre register myself Paul Goode and ||l A'min Goode for the Public notice meeting on
March 17th at 7:00pm

Sent from my iPhone

> On Feb 28, 2025, at 9:06 AM, Goode | GGG ot

>

> City File number OZS-2024-0062

> As a resident of the Highlands of Castlemore at Countryside and Goreway | am completely
"against" the building of a high-rise at 3407 Countryside Dr.

>

> At this time we don't have enough ambulance, and police services to handle the population density
as it is due to the multi-family homes and basement apartments.
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>

> Adding as 12 story high rise would just put even more of strain on public service, traffic congestion
on Countryside, schools - not to mention the crime that is not policed in the area.

>

> Please use some common sense when Planning in Brampton knowing that we have a population
density problem due to all the multi- family homes, basement apartments and rooming houses.

>

> This population density problem has lead to more car accidents and crime due to the lack of
policing and by-law enforcement.

>

> Basically, if criminals know that police don't enforce law then they feel more brazen to commit crime
and people drive not obeying traffic laws.

>

> Having a densely packed high rise will just add to more chaos without the city services needed to

mitigate poor driving and crime.
>

>
> Best regards,

> Paul Goode
>

> I



